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LAUREL HEALTH CARE COMPANY ACQUIRES GREEN HOUSE VILLAGE OF GOSHEN 
The 48-bed, multi-unit senior care complex will be renamed The Laurels of Goshen 

 
GOSHEN, Ind. – Laurel Health Care Company (LHCC), a national provider of skilled nursing, rehabilitation, 
sub-acute and assisted living services, is pleased to assume ownership of the former Green House Village of 
Goshen, a 48-bed, multi-unit senior care complex located at 1640 Autumn Blaze Lane that will now be 
known as The Laurels of Goshen. 
 
Founded in 1992 and headquartered in Westerville, Ohio, Laurel Health Care Company owns and operates 
34 skilled nursing/rehabilitation facilities and two assisted living centers in five states. LHCC-operated 
communities provide both short-term and long-term residents with comprehensive health-care services in 
comfortable, home-like environments that promote the highest level of independence and life quality.   
 
“Laurel Health Care Company is thrilled to welcome The Laurels of Goshen to our family of facilities,” Cathy 
Chiovaro, LHCC vice president of operations, said.  “We are committed to an active, visible partnership in 
the growth and development of this community, and we look forward to being the premier provider of 
skilled nursing and rehabilitation needs for the city of Goshen, Elkhart County and the surrounding area.” 
 
The Laurels of Goshen includes four 12-bed houses constructed under the “Green House Project” plan by 
former operator Blue Diamond Communities in 2017. Each house includes common living spaces and 
individualized delivery of care and services, which include long-term care, rehabilitation and memory 
care. Additionally, a fifth building in the complex houses administrative offices. 
 
Acquisition of the property from Blue Diamond Communities was completed by LHCC on January 13. The 
Laurels of Goshen will be the second LHCC facility in Indiana, joining The Laurels of DeKalb, a five-star rated 
facility located in Butler that was named the 2019 Indiana Long Term Care Facility/Assisted Living 
Community of the Year. 
 
To learn more about Laurel Health Care Company, visit www.laurelhealth.com or follow the organization on 
Facebook at www.facebook.com/laurelhealth.  
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